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Enclosure 1 to NTM  22/15 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS  

 
No 38/15 

 
UXO NEAR HDD LINK BETWEEN ARDNEIL BAY AND THE KINTYRE PENINSULAR  

 
SUBMARINE CABLE WORKS 

 
55°43.37´N 005°12.22´W 

 
         

Chart 2383 
 
Mariners are advised that a suspected 30lb anti-submarine mine has been found during 
underwater operations for HDD submarine cable link between Ardneil Bay and Port a’ Mhiadair, on 
the Kintyre Peninsular.  The location of the suspected mine is near the North end of Arran,  
approximately NNE, White Cottage Laggan, 1nm, in position 55°43.37´N 005°12.22´W or 
thereabouts. See illustrated diagram below: 
 

 
 
All vessels not involved with the disposal of the suspected object are to remain clear of the area by 
at least a 1000 metre radius. 
 
For further information contact Estuary Control 01475-726221 or VHF 12. 
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